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13/02/2024  17:17:472023/3407/P SUPC Ian Dench and 

Virginia Garcia

Dear Camden Planning 

We support the planning conditions proposed by the Camden Planning officer on acoustic levels, vibrations, 

hours of use, capacity and fire doors and as long as planning is issued with these conditions then we support 

the development.
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